
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

ADOPTION STATEMENT 
 

SHOREHAM HARBOUR FLOOD RISK MANAGEMENT GUIDE SPD 
 
Notice is hereby given under regulations 16 and 19 of the Town and Country 
Planning (Local Development) (England) Regulations 2004 that Brighton & Hove City 
Council formally adopted the Supplementary Planning Document (SPD) on the 
subject of Shoreham Harbour Flood Risk Management Guide on 17th September 
2015 as part of the Local Development Framework. 
 
Any person aggrieved by the SPD may make a claim for judicial review to the High 
Court and any such claim must be made promptly and in any event not later than 
three months after the date on which the SPD was adopted. 
 
 

Rob Fraser 
Acting Head of Planning & Public Protection 

Brighton & Hove City Council 
Hove Town Hall, Norton Road 

Hove 
BN3 3BQ 

 
 

 
 
 
 


